
October 29, 2021


Responsible Official:

Michiko Martin, Regional Forester

USDA Forest Service

Southwest Regional Office

333 Broadway SE

Albuquerque, New Mexico 87102

Submitted via: objections-southwestern-regional-office@usda.gov


	 Attention: Santa Fe Forest Plan Objection


Pursuant to 36 CFR 219 Subpart B, and by means of this letter and the attached Arguments in 
Support of Objection, Santa Fe Forest Coalition and Wild Watershed object to the Final Revised 
Land Management Plan and Final Environmental Impact Statement for the Santa Fe National 
Forest. The responsible official is Santa Fe National Forest Supervisor Debbie Cress.


The arguments in support of our objection and reference materials not in Forest Service 
possession are submitted with this cover letter. 


The notice for Opportunity to Object to the Revised Land Management Plan for the Santa Fe 
National Forest was published in the Albuquerque Journal on September 2, 2021; therefore, this 
objection is timely.


Respectfully submitted,


/s/ Sam Hitt


Sam Hitt

President, Santa Fe Forest Coalition

Founder, Wild Watershed













